
From: BoardSec
To: Shelly-Anne Connell
Cc: Mona Habashy
Subject: FW: EB-2016-0315 - Letter of Comment
Date: Tuesday, November 19, 2019 10:06:38 AM

 
 
Batul Rahimtoola
Senior Case Administrator
Office of the Registrar
Ext. 635
 

From: CRAIG GAMMIE  
Sent: Tuesday, November 19, 2019 10:02 AM
To: BoardSec <BoardSec@oeb.ca>
Subject: EB-2016-0315
 
I have concerns about seasonal rates for delivery.
 
These are unfair, unsupportable, and discriminatory without justification.  
 
I have a residence in Sauble beach and co-own one in Mississauga.  My combine rates for delivery are
much higher than for someone with a single house and electricity consumption higher than my two
properties combined.  Yet I pay more.  This is unfair.
 
The seasonal classification should be dropped immediately.
 
Craig Gammie
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